REACHING AMERICA FOR CHRIST

Nashville Baptist Church

REACHING THE WORLD FROM OUR CITY

CHRIST MAGNIFIED



FAMILIES FORTIFIED

December 1, 2023

Dear Pastor and Precious Church family, Greetings and Merry Christmas from our home to yours. Another amazing year is coming to a close. Thank you for praying and supporting our ministry.

- · Thank God for the many souls saved
- The Lord has added 3 new families
- NBC added 2 more missionaries
- Nashville Baptist Bible College covered much ground in training men for the ministry
- · We were blessed with our first grandbaby James

Prayer Needs

- · More souls to be saved
- · More families to be added
- · A godly life partner for our daughter Emerald
- Church building and land for ministry growth
- · Leah's left ankle and right knee. She is constantly in a lot of pain

The fall corn maze church activity was fun. An evening when we thought about all of God's bounty and gracious provision each day of our lives, thanking and praising Him. The Park Halloween Block party gospel outreach event turned out to be a great success. We gave out over 300 church invitations. There were many positive gospel witnessing opportunities and many even filled out connection cards.

On Sunday, November 19 we had our Thanksgiving dinner. Leah baked a 22lbs turkey and we had a great spread. Believers shared their testimonies, a few of which are quoted below:

Tony: (attending church for 3 months): I am thankful for NBC as I work in the world and am surrounded by unbelievers. I love the fellowship at church. It means so much.

David: "I'm thankful for God's forgiveness. He has more forgiveness than the world has sin" Our church is encouraging and always trying to do something for someone."

Shannon: "I am so thankful for such a great church family. We finally found a good church to go to. We feel very

Sujatha: "I am so thankful we found this church when we moved from KY. So thankful for our pastor and family." Thanks for all the prayers, the sacrificial giving, and encouragement,



















FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT NASHVILLEBAPTISTCHURCH.COM

PHONE NUMBER (865) 236 3926

MAILING ADDRESS P.O. Box 235 White House, TN, 37188

EMAIL reachingamericaforchrist@gmail.com